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                                                                                                                                       30th June 2025  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Friday 4th July, we will be holding a non-uniform day for our upcoming Summer Fair. On that 
day, the children will come to school in their own clothes and will bring one of the following 
donations and give it to their teacher. 
 
 
Nursery and Reception: Donations of bottles of drink (fizzy drinks, packs of Fruit Shoots etc). 
 
Year 1: Donations of bottles of drink (fizzy drinks, packs of Fruit Shoots etc). 
 
Year 2: Donations of bottles of drink (fizzy drinks, packs of Fruit Shoots etc). 
 
Year 3: Donations of bottles of drink (fizzy drinks, packs of Fruit Shoots etc). 
 
Year 4: Donations of chocolates. Please check that these are unopened, suitable for vegetarians 
and in date. 
 
Year 5: Donations of chocolates. Please check that these are unopened, suitable for vegetarians 
and in date. 
 
Year 6: Donations of chocolates. Please check that these are unopened, suitable for vegetarians 
and in date. 
 
 
These donations will form part of a tombola on the day of the Summer Fair and will help us to make 
sure the day is a success. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Mrs S Bennion 
 
Assistant Headteacher 
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